
Alert

State AGs Intensify Focus on Employee Rights in the
Pandemic

The COVID-19 pandemic has caused state attorneys general to accelerate their workplace
enforcement efforts and is reshaping the issues businesses must consider to avoid regulatory risk.
Cozen O’Connor State AG Group members Maria Colsey Heard and Ann-Marie Luciano explain
what steps businesses should take to respond. Read the Bloomberg Law piece here or here.
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